
Charity number – 1186966 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers                                    

 

Friends of Russell Hall are holding a Valentine’s Disco and would love to invite your child. Disco is 

being held in the school hall on Thursday 13th February, timings as follow: 

Years 1, 2 and 3: 4.15 - 5.15 

Years 4, 5 and 6: 5.30 - 6.30 

We will be playing games and music and providing juice and a hot dog. Tickets cost just £2.50 per 

child. Please return the form below with required amount. We will provide you with a ticket for the 

Disco which will be used for entry. 

We are asking children to complete a Valentine’s picture for us to hang up on the evening. Please 

ask your children to fill in the heart provided. Please remember to write names and class on the 

back in the middle. We will be picking a winner from each class. We can not wait to see your 

designs.  

We are always looking for parent helpers for our events, and we truly appreciate every hour 

spared, so if you are available to help at this event, please pop us a message on our Facebook 

group – Friends of Russell Hall or pop us an email at friends@russellhall.bradford.sch.uk As you 

may be aware, we now have charity status which means the money we raise can go even further 

with your help. If the company you work for offer match funding, by offering a few hours of your 

time means what we raise can be doubled. If you are able to offer assistance please get in 

contact. Thank you. 

Any questions please feel free to contact us 

 

Friends of Russell Hall 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

I would love for my child ________________ Class _______ to attend Valentines  

Disco. My child will be picked up by ______________________  

Dietary requirements _______________________ 

My child requires additional support (please provide details) ___________________ 

___________________________________________________________________ 

We would love for every child to attend and will do our best to meet their needs, if for whatever 

reason we cannot, you are more than welcome to come along with your child. Please get in 

contact so we can make necessary arrangements.  

Signed _______________ 

Parent/Guardian contact number _______________ 

mailto:friends@russellhall.bradford.sch.uk

